
****************************************************************************** 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF BOOTHBAY HARBOR 

 

TITLE  38 § 1022 

 

Notice to the abutting property owners, owners of Fish Weirs or Traps and others, including 

navigational needs.  In response to the following application(s,) pursuant to Maine Law Title 38 

M.R.S.A. § 1022; on September 25, 2023, the Boothbay Harbor Board of Selectmen will hold a 

Public Hearing on site, and for the purpose of review the proposed placement of the following 

structure(s) in the waters of Boothbay Harbor.  The hearing will be at the following time and 

location: 

 

 

4:00 P.M.  Nancy Rowe Rogers and the Revocable Living Trust of Marianne 

Berrigan Grant, Bridge House, applicant proposes to modify the existing permanent 

pier system, widening the existing pier at three locations. The proposed 

modifications include the installation of a 1.3 foot wide by 4.4 foot long pier 

extension at the northwest corner, a 4.5 foot wide by 9 foot long pier extension at the 

northeast corner, and a 5 foot wide by 4 foot long pier extension at the southeast 

corner.  

 

The/se application(s) is/are available for viewing at the Municipal Offices, 11 Howard Street, 

Boothbay Harbor, Maine.  Comments or questions may be directed to the Code Enforcement 

officer any time before the start of the hearing, or to the Board of Selectmen at the public 

hearing.  Written comments need to be addressed to, Wharves and Weirs, Board of Selectmen, 

Town of Boothbay Harbor, 11 Howard Street, Boothbay Harbor, Maine 04538.  Comments must 

be received, on/at or before the time and date of the hearing. Public comments will be taken at 

the Board of Selectmen’s regularly scheduled meeting on September 25, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. 
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